
 
Dear Parents 
 
Next week is our ‘International Week’. Each class in Year 3 is studying a different 
country in Asia, selected by the children and staff members collaboratively. 3N are 
studying Japan; 3A are studying Sri Lanka; 3I are studying China and 3S are 
studying India. Within this week the students will work together to find out key 
information about the country, including; culture, climate, food, language, and 
famous landmarks. This will all feed into creating an ‘on-location’ report which will 
be shared with other classes in the year group at the end of the week.  
 
Our week starts with our International Fair, set up and run by the PTFA. 
Demonstrating the many nationalities within our school, the International Fair will 
show culture, food, language, as well as many other interesting features of our 
global network of families.  
 
Please remember that students are invited to dress in their home country clothing 
or colours on Sunday 10 December, bringing their home made A4 national flag.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

 We hope that you enjoy your books from the Scholastic Book Fair. There will be another 
book fair in the new year; watch this space. 

 10-11 December 
Parent-Teacher Progress meetings will take place from 14:30 -18:00 on both days. Please 
note that drop in meetings with all Arabic teachers and specialist teachers for Primary will 
take place on both days from 11:10 – 14:30. Please go straight to the gymnasium, you do not 
need to make an appointment. 

 13 December 
Qatar National Day celebrations. Students are welcome to wear National dress or clothes in 
the colours of the Qatar flag on this day. 

 14 December 
Tug of war House competition. Students are encouraged to wear their House T-Shirts to 
school on this day. 

 14 December 
School will close at 12:00 on this day. 

 ECAs  
Roller blading and Mad Science club will finish on Monday 4 December. 
Gymnastics and Lego club will finish next week on Tuesday 12 December. 
Karate will finish this Thursday 7 December. 
There are no regular ECAs in the final week of this term. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 3 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 3           (10 -14 December 2017) 


